
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

January 06, 2020 
 
 
MEMORANDUM TO: Brett M. Baker 
 Assistant Inspector General of Audits 
 Office of the Inspector General 
 
FROM: David J. Nelson  /RA/ 
 Chief Information Officer 
 Office of the Chief Information Officer 
 
SUBJECT: STATUS OF RECOMMENDATIONS:  EVALUATION OF NRC’S 
 AGENCYWIDE DOCUMENTS ACCESS AND MANAGEMENT 
 SYSTEM FUNCTIONAL AND OPERATIONAL CAPABILITIES  
 (OIG-16-A-06) 
 
 

As requested in your May 2, 2019, memorandum, enclosed please find responses to the 

two resolved recommendations contained in OIG-16-A-06, “Status of Recommendations:  

Evaluation of NRC’s Agencywide Documents Access and Management System (ADAMS) 

Functional and Operational Capabilities.”  Recommendations 2 and 4 through 13 were closed 

previously. 

 
Enclosure: 
Status of Recommendations 
 
 
CONTACT: Margie Janney, OCIO/GEMSD/IMSB 
 (301) 415-7245  



SUBJECT:  Status of Recommendations:  Evaluation of NRC’s Agencywide Documents Access 
and Management System Functional and Operational Capabilities (OIG-16-A-06).   
DATE:  January 06, 2020. 
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